
 
 
 
November 29, 2021 
 
 
It’s time to place your orders for Session #2. This program is completely optional and is 
available for purchase using your School Cash Online account. 
 
We appreciate your understanding that St. Luke cannot accept pizza orders past 
the given due date. As has been our practice, we commit to providing you with ample 
notice and time to place your orders and will send at least one reminder email that this 
item is still available for purchase if you should wish to do so.  
 

 
 
PIZZA: Provided by Four Brothers Pizza 

Pepperoni OR Cheese pizza offered  

Every Wednesday beginning 

January 5 through February 23 (8 weeks)    

Price: $2.50 per slice 

 
 
 
Please go to https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ to sign in/register for an account to 
place your orders online. All Session #2 orders must be submitted online by midnight 
on Sunday, December 12th.  
 
Please note that all items are preordered, therefore we cannot accommodate changes 
throughout the session, nor can we provide a refund if your child is absent for any reason.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 
at 905-829-1700.  
 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us to keep this program running smoothly! 
 
 
St. Luke Catholic Elementary School  
 

SESSION #2 PIZZA ORDERS  

DUE SUNDAY, DECEMBER 12TH  

https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

